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Dates to Remember

¶ August 1 - 200th Anniversary 

      Planning Meeting 

¶ August 3 - Church Council 

¶ August 5 -Youth Beach  

      Party 

¶ August 6-11- Adult Mission Trip 

¶ August 8 -Summer Hot Spot 

Headlands Beach 

¶ August 10 -Trustees 

¶ August 10 -Missions 

¶ August 11-13- Family Camping 

Weekend 

¶ August 12 -McKinley Dist. 

¶ August 13 -Blessing of the 

Backpacks 

¶ August -14 Broadcaster Articles 

Due 

¶ August 14 -Summer Hot Spot 

CPôs Cooler-Willowick 

¶ August 15 -McKinley Dist. 

¶ August 17- Finance 

¶ August 19 -Last Stop 

Willoughby 

¶ August 22 -Broadcaster Mails 

¶ August 24 -SPR 

¶ August 26 -McKinley Dist. 

¶ August 27 -Meet the Pastors 

and More 
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Hello Family, 

 

I love birthdays! Understand me, I love birthdays not 

because of the gifts and parties and all the fuss that can 

go with them, no, I love birthdays because they give us 

an opportunity to celebrate life. Yes, birthdays give the 

opportunity to thank God for the blessing of life that is 

a gift and a reminder that God is still at work. 

 

This coming year we as a church will be celebrating our 

200th birthday! God has been at work, filling this congregation with new life for 

200 years. That is worth celebrating. 

 

One of the ways we celebrate as a church is through worship. And for the nine 

years I have been your pastor I have made it one of my goals for us to strive 

for excellence in worship. But to be honest with you we have struggled a bit 

with our worship services. We as the leadership have tinkered with the services 

and we have spent a lot of time praying and talking about how to move us 

toward excellence in our worship services. So the next step for us is to come 

before you as the church to ask for your input on how you perceive things are 

going in worship and what changes you would suggest for us as a leadership 

team. 

 

We have decided to supply the congregation with a quick survey to allow you 

an opportunity to be a part of the worship conversation. God has blessed the 

Willoughby United Methodist Church with His life flowing through our 

spiritual veins for over 200 years. We all would want that life to continue for 

another 200 years, if He tarries that long. So join me in praying for the church 

and her leaders that we may be obedient to where God will lead us in the years 

ahead. 

 

You will be receiving more information on the survey in upcoming 

�D�Q�Q�R�X�Q�F�H�P�H�Q�W�V���D�Q�G���F�R�P�P�X�Q�L�F�D�W�L�R�Q�V�����%�X�W���I�R�U���Q�R�Z���O�H�W�·�V���F�H�O�H�E�U�D�W�H���W�K�H���S�D�V�W�����O�L�Y�H��
in the present, and embrace the future as we continue to share the good news 

of a great and loving God.          

                                                                               Pastor Don 

 (See survey at the end of this Broadcaster.) 


